HB 541 -- PROSECUTION OF A VIOLATION OF STATE LAW
SPONSOR: Murphy

This bill specifies that law enforcement may forward a case to the
Attorney General's office for review if, after law enforcement
notifies the prosecuting attorney of a violation of state law for
which there is probable cause of such violation, the prosecuting
attorney decides not to commence a case against the person. After
review, if the Attorney General determines there was probable cause
of a violation of state law, the Attorney General may prosecute
such case.



